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CITY OF MANSFIELD     Tim Theaker, Mayor   
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For Immediate Release 

 

Date:  August 15th, 2018    Contact:  Parks Office  
        419-522-9801  

 

 

Subject:   End of 2018 pool season     

 

 

Mansfield, Ohio- Mayor Tim Theaker and Parks Department Manager Mark Abrams would like 

to thank the community for another season at Liberty Pool.  The last day the pool will be open 

will be August 19th, 2018. There has been a renewed interest in the redevelopment of Liberty 

Park/pool and if you would like to take part in this effort please contact the Parks Office at 

419.522.9801. 

 
 
 


